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Higher education 

Brussels,  
EAC.B1/VD 

Dear Sir, Dear Madam, 

Dear Erasmus Without Paper Champion, 

I am delighted to congratulate you on being selected as one of the Erasmus Without Paper 

(EWP) Champions. The selection of your institution is a testament to the unwavering 

commitment you and your colleagues have shown to advancing digital management of 

Erasmus+ student mobility during a challenging transition period. As a result, you have 

acquired a high level of experience and expertise that we believe can help other higher 

education institutions to further progress and improve EWP in the future. We are truly 

inspired by your efforts and thankful for your dedication. 

As EWP Champion, we propose you to play a pivotal role in our communication and 

outreach activities by sharing your examples of good practice, how you overcame 

challenges and the benefits that you got. We are also inviting you to cooperate with us in 

identifying ways to improve and expand functionalities in EWP, building on your 

knowledge of business processes in higher education institutions and supporting us in 

testing. We are confident that your invaluable input will help to enable smoother processes 

in EWP and your success stories will inspire and accelerate adoption across all higher 

education institutions in the Erasmus+ countries.  

We kindly ask for your confirmation that the EWP+ consortium may contact you directly 

to organise your participation in meetings and to prepare communication materials where 

your example, shared with us in your application, will be useful. Please do so by 15 July 

via email to EAC-HE@ec.europa.eu. Your active participation, which involves dedicating 

3-5 days per year to our cooperation, will be essential.  

Once again, congratulations on becoming one of our first EWP Champions! Your 

cooperation and enthusiasm will be key towards the next phases of the digitalisation of 

Erasmus+. We look forward to embarking on this journey together and witnessing the 

positive impact this will create. 

Yours faithfully, 

Vanessa DEBIAIS‑SAINTON 

Head of Unit 

e-signed 
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